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Comments: I previously commented on November 3rd and would like to add further to my comments if I could.

Not only am I against closing any of the roads and trails that could be used by the public to enjoy the forest, I

would like to suggest adding some loops to those roads where practicable this would enhance the enjoyment and

safety in the area. In particular this is a good time to address the issue of a bypass to the slide area 5 miles

downriver on the East Fork Road just up from the Eiguren Ranch. This area often slides and closes off the only

access to Yellow Pine in winter. With the Infrastructure money to be had out there now this would be a good time

to address the issue and approve opening that bypass.

Thank you,

Lorinne N. Munn

 


